
R
May 17, 1978

~BdtW2

Enewetak Advisory Group

John A. Auxier
Chester W. Francis
Richard O. Gilbert
John W. Healy
Roger O. McClellan
Chester R. Richmond
William L. Templeton
Roy C. Thompson
Bruce W. Wachlholz

RE: Visit to Enewetak

I have tentatively selected the week of August 20 for our visit to
Enewetak. Roger Ray will contact the DNA to confirm the date. We
should plan to leave for Hawaii on Sunday August 20. The military
will pain to have us back in Hawaii on August 25.

Please let me know immediately if this date is not satisfactory.

Sincerely yours,

W. J. Bair, Ph.D.
Chairman
Environment, Health and Safety

Research Program
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cc: Joe Deal
Hal Hollister
Tommy McCraw
Roger Ray


